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                          INTERNATIONAL  ASSOCIATION  OF  PANORAMIC  PHOTOGRAPHERS

MAY 22, 2017
IAPP Board of Directors

Present: Tom Sheckels President, Fran Gardino Treasurer, Kay Larkin Secretary, Dave Kutz, Past President, Paul Speaker

Absent: DJohn McCarthy, Steve Delroy, Ray Pfeiffer

Call to order 8:36 EDT

Motion to accept April Meeting Minutes with correction of “EDT” by Paul, approved unanimously.

President's Report (Tom)

Cuba: email from Claudia that joint mini-conference would be great in February. She wants info about our plans and she will plan the rest at her end. Tom informed her that we don't yet have plans, but will get back to her when we do. Tom will ask Ben Porter about making arrangements for participants. 

Treasurer's Report (Fran)

Current balances: 

Paypal $13,380.51

Bank of America MM $10,175.18

Bank of America Checking $2,516.33

Total: $26,072.02

Fran has the paperwork ready to pay for the journal.

We will continue to be involved in the Epson awards the same as last year. Need to make sure they give the award to a current IAPP member, some past winners have not been current members.

2016 Financial Standing Recap (Fran)

Tom started putting it together, it shows the closing of old accounts and opening of the new accounts, Fran will finish it before the next meeting.

Social Outreach, LinkedIn, Facebook (Tom)

Tom will list the Conference as an event in addition to a post, which scrolls off the screen pretty quickly.

No change apparent in LinkedIn.

Fall Conference Discussion

Schedule Could add a show of new equipment.

Speakers Fran isn't sure he can make it to the conference due to a job, but if he can come he could give a talk. He will know in July.

Field Trips Steve needs to finalize the Hancock tour.

Print Competition Tom sent Steve examples of what will get sent out in an eblast.

Give aways

Shirts Ray is working on it.

Other ideas, Dave wondered about a boat tour. Fran wondered about the Field Museum, probably won't work for a group. Dave will look into other possibilities. Mark Segal does drone panos around Chicago, could make an interesting talk. Paul suggests Millennial park, should get a good skyline from there. Double decker buses start at the canal. 

Dave reminds all to send in images for the gallery journal. Only one member has sent in an image.

Meeting adjourned 9:16
Remaining Meeting Schedule leading up to Conference

June (6-26-17) Fourth Monday

July (7-24-17) Fourth Monday

Aug (8-21-17) Third Monday, Tom will be away on the Fourth Monday

Sept (9-25-17) Fourth Monday

October Chicago Conference Third Week (Beginning 10-15-17)

Tom Sheckels, President
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